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Wow! What a term. I want to take this chance to thank you all again for your support during the 

term. It has been difficult transitioning from onsite to remote and flexible learning so many times. 

Please take the time over the holidays to rest and relax. I hope that the ôroad mapõ will allow us all 

back on deck next term. I will keep you informed. Next term we hope to ôcatch upõ on all of the 

events that have had to be postponed; Concert, Athletics Sports & Interschool Sport. Todayõs 

onsite and remote footy colours activity day provided everyone, students, parents and staff, with 

a little bit of fun. Enjoy the break.  
Staffing  

There will be a few changes to our staff next term. Mrs Katelyn Matthews will be going on 

maternity leave at the end of week 1 next term. Mrs McDermott will be teaching 1M on Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. Ms Gladman will be in 1M on Wednesday. Mrs Roccisano will be 

teaching Prep M on Monday and Prep G on Friday.  
Footy Colours Day  

Thanks to Ollie, Lars, Chase and Lucas for organising todayõs 

ôFooty Colours Dayõ. The students onsite and at home had a 

great time participating in all the activities. We will still play the 

traditional Boys v Girls and Staff game next term.  

During the week all students had the opportunity to enter a 

design for a new ISPS guernsey. There were three designs 

selected by the boys. Congratulations to Freya Comfort (2B), 

Ricky Campisi (4R) and Cameron Brown (6H). They were 

presented with a football donated by Adam Thompson from 

SportsPower Mildura.  
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